Non-Denominational Wedding Policy

Non-denominational weddings may be held in the great hall of Ochre Court
provided the date is available. Weddings are only scheduled when students are not
on campus - Memorial Day through the weekend prior to Labor Day weekend,
holiday weekends and academic breaks.

Non-denominational weddings are scheduled by Johanna Mancivalano, director of
conferences and events. Please contact Johanna at (401) 341-2460 or
johanna.mancivalano@salve.edu and be prepared to give two or three dates of
interest so that she may check availability.

The University will provide and set up a maximum of 200 chairs and any tables
required. The bride and groom are responsible for arranging for an individual to
officiate (cannot be a Catholic priest), photographer, florist and musicians for the
ceremony.

Non-Refundable Fees

* Salve Regina graduates, current students, faculty and staff may use Ochre
Court for a fee of $700.

* The fee for those with no affiliation to the University is $3,000.

* The fee includes the use of Ochre Court for a total of two hours the day of
your wedding, one hour the day prior for the rehearsal, setup and breakdown
of tables and chairs, and staff support leading up to and at the rehearsal and
ceremony.



